

CONNECTING KIDS NEWS

August











A note from Pastor Dana:

Happy August!

I am so excited that the upcoming school year is just around the corner! Praying over each child and family as they prepare for and start their years off!

In August, the kids classes will continue on campus. We will join the families on August 6th for the First Responders Dinner, and then the rest of the month will be Water Nights for PreK-6th grade as we transition from summer.

We are starting Bible Quizzing back up on Sunday Mornings. Check with Katie Rusk for more information!



Pastor Dana

Upcoming events:

8/06 - First Responders Dinner

8/03 - Back to School Prayer

8/13, 8/20, 8/27 - Water Nights

8/17 - Bible Quizzing starts at 9:00 AM

Monthly Memory Verse:



"This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you."

John 15: 12 (ESV)

Stay in touch:



dana@cpnaz.com



(707) 592-9681

At Home Conversation Starters:

- 1. How have you shown Jesus's love to someone this week?
- 2. What is one way you can serve someone tomorrow?
- 3. When was a time that you knew God was with you this week?



BACK TO SCHOOL!